Conoco West Robbed — again
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Conoco west gas station was robbed a second time this year in the early morning hours, about
3:05 am, on Aug. 30.

In the usual robbery fashion, the suspect brandished a gun and robbed the store, although no
details were given, as the police report was not available as of press time. Gallup Police
Department Capt. Rick White said the suspect, who carried a black handgun, is a male that
stands 5'2” to 5’3" tall. He was reported to be wearing a black, winter-type jacket, black jeans, a
checkered green bandana to cover his face, and black gloves.

The suspect took an undisclosed amount of money. The Gallup Police Department requests
that amounts are withheld in robbery stories to protect the victims.

Conoco west was last robbed on May 4. The suspect in that case is still at large.

Anyone with information is encouraged to call Crimestoppers at: (505) 722-6161.




